
 
 

 

 

 

 

Prince of Songkla University Announcement 

Subject: Extension of work-from-home period for staff to reduce the risk of  

a new wave of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak 

(Issue no. 8) 

 

__________________________________ 

 

    The Prince of Songkla University Announcement, Subject: Work-from-home 

guidelines for staff to reduce the risk of a new wave of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak 

(Issue no. 7) has been issued to curb the mass outbreak of COVID-19, which had become more 

wide-spread and severe. 

   Prince of Songkla University has also announced a request for the cooperation of 

PSU staff to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 by avoiding eating together, partying or risky 

behavior, gathering in crowded areas, talking in the elevator, wearing a mask at all times when 

staying outdoors, social distancing, strict practice of personal hygiene (e.g. frequent hand washing 

with soap, alcohol gel), and strict adherence to orders or announcements of the Provincial 

Communicable Disease Committee. 

   To further reduce the risk of COVID-19, the work-from-home period for PSU staff 

is extended to 16 May 2021. 

   Announced on 29 April 2021 

 

                                                                               Niwat Keawpradub 

                                                                 (Asst. Prof. Dr. Niwat Keawpradub) 

                                                            President of Prince of Songkla University 


